
 

 

 

June 9, 2011 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 
2300 Young Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

WRITER’S DIRECT LINE: 807·468·1435 

WRITER’S EMAIL: WJMAJOR@MAC.COM 

OUR FILE NO. 02226  
 

 

VIA EMAIL & COURIER 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: OEB File No. EB-2011-0106, Request to Intervene in Goldcorp’s Application for Leave 

to Construct 115 Kv Transmission Facilities in the Municipality of Red Lake 

 
We would like to thank the Board for granting Lac Seul First Nation (LSFN) leave to intervene in 
this proceeding. 
 
Please find enclosed LSFN’s interrogatories for the Applicant, Goldcorp. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
KESHEN & MAJOR 
 
 

William Major, B.A., M.B.A., J.D.* 
 
 
Encl. 
 
cc   Ian Blue (via email: iblue@gardiner-roberts.com) 

 
 
 

•Practising through William J. Major Professional Corporation. 


